Landscove C of E Primary School Ethos Group Minutes
Date:  22nd May 2023 @6.30 TEAMS

	In attendance
	Jill Ryder, Michelle Pearse, Anna Neville, Grace Coles, Christine Pascoe & Rachel Baber
	Actions

	Apologies
	 Laura McAdam (on sabbatical), Becky Honour & Becky Drew
	-

	Approve previous minutes
	Minutes approved


	-

	Matters arising from previous meeting
	· Jill to finalise coronation plans with staff. Anna to sort invitations with ethos group. Coronation event took place as planned but in groups in hall and was filmed for parents. Weather forecast a.m. was grim…in typical fashion the weather brightened up! Communication from invitees in village was lovely _ they had thought it might not go ahead but are looking forward to future invites
· Is the website up to date? Someone from the village reported that it was not. Jill checked and it is up to date, but some photos do have Rev Tom in – we also have Rev Gina

	School Ethos, SIAMS and RE
	Discussed Anna’s report
Anna was able to elaborate on our plans to link up with Sustainable Staverton project. Julia Bond is our link and she will be chatting with Anna about how the school can link up to the project. This links to our Global neighbours project.

Discussed the use of Ricketts Grid to support planning for spirituality across the curriculum – Anna gave examples of this in action.

School Ethos Group Monitoring Enquiry – Anna introduced this. Has come from SIAMs Trust lead after working closely with wider diocese staff.
Anna asked for a volunteer to trial the monitoring form with Anna & School based ethos group
	[bookmark: _gjdgxs]







Grace to meet with Anna 6.6.23 to complete monitoring






	Academy Head report
	Report attached

Discussed attached report.
	

	Parent Rep feedback
	One family have asked if we can have different/softer words for our values. Jill asked committee members to explain the process in getting to our vision and values and what they mean to us. We are not looking to change these at this time. Jill will be happy to explain what they mean to us to the parents if they wish. This is always done on parent ‘show rounds’

Lots of thank you comments from Y2 parents – school lunches & Linda to be thanked and Mrs Redmayne.

Y3/4 parents report looking forward to Wild night out camping trip with Wildwise.

Are children accessing spiritual garden? Yes from half term, chn Ethos group are arranging this with support from Mrs Neville.

Michelle asked if it would be possible to recycle inhalers : Yes!

Community rep feedback:
No feedback. Wondered if it would be possible to invite some locals to a tea party in the spiritual garden. YES!
	















Children to be given opportunity to lead an assembly to intro recycling inhalers.

Anna to arrange with chn ethos group


	Date of next meeting
	Mon 10th JULY 6:30 on TEAMS 
	





